L LOS ANGELES PSYCHOANALYTIC SOCIETY AND INSTITUTE
B - Meeting of the Lo-ordinating Counc:l J

Thursday, March 13 1969
S ' N " 344 North Bedford Drive
Minu‘tes of the Meeting

The mée“’""ng was called to “order at 8:10 p.m. by Dr. Vatz, Director of Educatwn.
Préesen _;were Drs. Bail, Mandel, Rosengarten, Shane, Fine for Ourieff, and Casady

~Drs. Abrams and Rubin :’(fa&r»’ years :ea‘cﬁ?),e
Drs. Bronstem and Leavi tt (four years each).
- ‘ ' this Comnitte

: the rema1 nder 6f Dr. Gottesman's ﬂ;.; ter
{two years)

-

. 'Drs. Fine and Leventhal (four years eagh)
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4.

Dr. Bender - Recommended for Graduation:

The Co-ordinating Council concurred with the recommendation of the Candidates
Evaluation Committee that Dr. Bender be graduated.

Motion: m/Dr. Bail, s/Dr. Casady, m/c, that no candidate should be
examined in a colloguium by either his Analyzing Instructor
or Supervising Instructor.

Committee Reports:

a.

Faculty Committee:

Dr. Vatz read the minutes of the Faculty Committee meeting of January 7, 1969,
and pointed out that the minutes state that "Dr. (Richard? Alexander was
appointed Assistant Faculty (member) following a vote on waiving the one-year
membership requirement" despite the objections to this expressed by the
co-ordinating Council at its January meeting. Dr. Vatz also pointed out tnat
the Faculty Committee minutes state no reason for overriding the objections
of the Co-ordinating Council.

**Motion: m/Dr. Mandel, s/Dr. Shane, m/c, that since the Co-ordinating
Council in the past has expressed the opinion that the one-
year rule not be waived in the case of Dr. Alexander, the
matter be sent to the Board of Directors for ajudication.

**1t has since been learnad that it is not necessary for this matter to be
presented to the Board since the January 7, 1969, meeting of the Faculty
Committee took the action that the Council objected to at its dJanuary 9. 1969,
meeting; and thercfore the Faculty Committee did not override the objections
of the Council.

Child-Analysis Committee - Dr. Shane:

There was much discussion regarding the relationship between a request for
finances for the child-analysis program from the Society/Institute and the
degree of autonomy of the child analysts.

It was pointed out that the Chaivman of the Child-Analysis Committee can
request funds for the training of child analysts from the Board of Directors.

Curriculum Committee - Dr. Fine (for Dr. Ourieff):

Dr. Fine stated that the Curriculum Committee had invited Dr. Guntrip to
attend two seminars and wishes to offer Dr. Guntrip $100 for the four hours
of work involved. The Curriculum Committee was advised by the Council to
request this money from the Board of Directors.
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d. Special Projects Committee - Dr. Mandel:

Dr. Mandel read a draft of the February 27, 196S, meeting of the Joint
Committee for San Diego. This draft is on file pending the receipt of the
final copy of these minutes.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 p.m.

Leonard M. Rosengarten, M.D.

Assistant Director of Education
LMR: tf
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